
Dear Parents/Carers, 

    

As part of our ‘Once Upon a Town’ topic, the Year 1 classes will be holding a Royal Ball 

for Prince Charming and Cinderella after lunch on Friday 25th January. Each child has 

chosen a story character role to play during the afternoon. 

 

We would like to ask you to help the children by sending in a suitable prop, or something 

for them to wear as a costume. This can be very simple such as a crown for Prince 

Charming, a cloak for Red Riding Hood or ears for the Big Bad Wolf. The children need 

to bring this in on the morning of the ball in a named carrier bag. Please do not 

send children in to school in costume in the morning as we will help them to change 

after lunch. 

  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

The Year 1 Team 
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